
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Directions can be found at www.zuidas.nl. 

Visitors’ address 

Strawinskylaan 59 

1077 XW Amsterdam 

 

PO Box 79092 

1070 NC Amsterdam 

Telephone +31 20 575 2111 

www.zuidas.nl 
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Dear Sir, 

 

Just before the summer of 2017, the redevelopment of the 

Strawinskylaan area was mostly completed.  This work included the 

expansion and renewal of tram stops at Strawinskylaan. The work on 

the stops will soon be completed. We would like to provide you with 

some more information on this final phase.  

 

Construction work   

The temporary fence that is now in place along the tram stops will 

soon be replaced by permanent fencing. This benefits the safety of 

users of the public space.  

 

Days and times of work 

The work will be carried out in the evening and night of Monday 20 

November, Tuesday 21 November, Wednesday 22 November and 

Thursday 23 November. The work starts at 22:00 and ends at 06:00 

and is carried out in the evening and at night so as not to interrupt 

regular tram and bus services.  

 

What impact will the construction work have on you? 

We expect that the removal of the old fence and the installation of 

the new fencing will cause minor noise nuisance.  

Unfortunately, construction work is often inconvenient, but we will 

try to limit the inconvenience as much as possible. 

 

Accessibility  

During the work on 20 and 21 November, the westbound carriageway 

on Strawinskylaan (side of Vijfhoek) will be closed to all traffic. Traffic 

will be diverted via Parnassusweg.  

During the work on 22 and 23 November, the eastbound carriageway 

on Strawinskylaan (side of pentagon) will be closed to all traffic. 

Traffic will be diverted via Beethovenstraat.  
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The parking facilities on Strawinskylaan will remain accessible, visitors to the facility will be assisted by 

traffic stewards. The closure will not affect tram 5 services and bus services in the area.  

 

Would you like more information? 

If you have any questions or comments after reading this letter, please feel free to contact us. You can 

contact us on telephone number 0800 5065 and by email at contact@zuidas.nl You can also visit our 

website and follow us on Twitter for the latest news on construction work in Zuidas, www.zuidas.nl and 

twitter.com/zuidasamsterdam. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

With kind regards, 

Zuidas 

 

 

 

Astrid Jelierse 


